
The Housing Authority of the
City of  Pittsburgh’s Board of
Commissioners  will  hold  its
monthly  Board  Meeting  on
October  26,  2023,  at  10:30
a.m.   Due  to  the  COVID-19
protective guidelines set forth
by  federal,  state,  and  local
government, the meeting will
be held remotely, with public
access to be provided online.
The HACP will provide a direct
link  to  a  livestream  of  the
meeting,  and  instruction  on
how  to  make  a  public
comment.  Details  will  be
made  available  on
http://www.hacp.org,  in
advance of the meeting.


